
Phillips  Murrah’s  Lisa
McAlister  wins  COALA  2015
Paralegal of the Year

Lisa  McAlister  accepts  the
COALA 2015 Paralegal of the
Year  award  from  Judges
Richard  Ogden  and  Don
Andrews.

Central  Oklahoma  Association  of  Legal  Assistants  honored
Phillips Murrah’s Lisa McAlister as their 2015 Paralegal of
the Year.

“I am honored and humbled all at the same time to receive the
Paralegal of the Year award,” Lisa said. “It’s team work at
Phillips Murrah, and that’s what helps me do a great job. I
love that I’m part of this team.”

Lisa  is  the  first  paralegal  from  Phillips  Murrah  to  be
recognized by COALA with this award.

“We are honored to have Lisa as a part of the Phillips Murrah
family  and  to  see  her  receive  the  Paralegal  of  the  Year
honor,” Tom Wolfe, Phillips Murrah President, said. “She has
the dedication and an exemplary personality to make her truly
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deserving of this award.”

Lisa received the honor at COALA’s annual awards luncheon on
June 12. COALA provides a strong network of support among
legal assistants, and promotes the legal assistant in the
legal community as an educated and experienced professional.

Also featured in The Journal Record.
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